Indie Connect™ Speaker Guidelines and Recommendations

1. Please survey the attendees in the room (via the networking) and, if possible, tailor your presentation as necessary to appeal to those who are present.

2. Please keep the ‘meat’ of your talk within the time limit allotted so attendees can budget their time. You may stay later to answer questions if you so desire. 

3. Be willing and prepared to answer questions. We encourage attendees to join in the discussions! It also helps everyone if you stay after the meeting to meet with attendees who have questions or want more information about you and/or your services.

4. Please refrain from self-promoting until the last 5 minutes of your presentation. If possible, tell the moderator how to introduce you and how to close after you’ve spoken to let the attendees know about your services.

5. You may pass out business cards, brochures or any other marketing materials you have.

6. You may sell books, CDs or any other items that you have in the last 5 minutes of your presentation. We recommend offering an ‘Indie Connect’ special to increase sales. Indie Connect does not ask for any commission on your sales at the meetings.

7. If your talk is being videotaped, recorded with audio only or photographed, we ask that you sign our video/audio/photo release form. On it you grant us permission to record (video and/or audio) and possibly market your presentation (with you receiving a commission), or request that we not record the presentation at all. We respect your wish either way. We know that sometimes you might be giving away information that you would normally get paid to present. See details on the release.

8. Our goal is to encourage and support artists in their quest to make money with their talents. We aim to provide solutions to the problems they all face. Please keep your talk positive and uplifting. This doesn’t mean that you need to gloss over your topic and not discuss the realities of the business. However, it is always possible to remain both realistic and upbeat. Provide solutions to the problems and challenges whenever possible.

9. Please refrain from using foul or offensive language or putting anyone or any other business down (whether they are present or not). One of the reasons that our events are special is because we foster a positive, nurturing environment. That is an integral part of our brand. 

10. Please refrain from giving your entire life history unless it is absolutely necessary (the focus of your talk). Highlights that establish your credibility are fine. Please get to the main topic quickly so that you can present as much pertinent information as possible. Of course, relevant short stories, humorous anecdotes etc. are always welcome

11. Our purpose is to give attendees useful information that they can take home and implement immediately in their businesses or careers. Feel free to assign homework! Also, it can be useful to summarize the major ‘take aways’ that the attendees should be aware of. 

Thank you in advance for your valuable time and generosity. And thank you for your adherence to these guidelines. Together we can reach and teach singers, musicians, songwriters and industry service providers of all ages and from all genres how to take the right steps and how to avoid costly mistakes as they pursue generating income from their musical talents!

